Friends Of Alvanley Primary School PTA
Dear Reception Parents and Parents of new children at Alvanley,
A big welcome to your children and yourselves to Alvanley Primary School.

I’m Karen Chalmers, Mum to Thomas in year 6 and Anna in year 4 and Chair of the Friends of Alvanley PTA.  I am writing to invite you to our first PTA meeting of this school year on Monday 19th September 7pm in the school hall.
All parents automatically become members of the Friends of Alvanley when their children start school. As a PTA we play a vital role in supporting the school by helping to organise events and raise funds to help provide the best possible environment and opportunities for our children to learn and grow in.  One of the best things about being part of a small school is the great family atmosphere and that is achieved by everyone getting involved.
Some examples of the things we organised last year are: the magical Christmas fair, Kids film nights and disco, raffles and a brilliant Spring Fair. We also helped with many school events including the Christmas play and the summer celebration event.  We raised and donated nearly £5000 to the school most of which paid to refurbish the play equipment.
The PTA meetings are held once every half term, are friendly and informal and normally last about 1 hour.  I am really keen to get as many new parents involved as possible.  It would be great if you could come along (I promise you won’t get volunteered for anything unless you want to!).

If you can’t make this meeting but would like to get involved or feel you have something you can offer (ideas, skills, time, funds, materials – anything really!) please come and see me (I am normally around after school) or Simon Perkins (Joshua’s Dad) who is the Class 1 PTA rep or get in touch via the contact details below or through the school office or e-mail. 

On behalf of the committee I look forward to meeting you properly and wish your children a great year at Alvanley.  I will send a newsletter out after the PTA meeting with our plans for the coming term. 

We also have a “Alvanley Primary School Parents Page” on Facebook where we share all sorts of info and questions, this is a private closed group only open to parents and is a great way to keep in touch – please find our page and request to join us! If you need any help contact me (details below) or our secretary Lisa Forbes on 07712 576528.
Many thanks

Karen Chalmers

07759 128272

colin@pchalmers.freeserve.co.uk
